
MRRA Board meeting, Monday, May 2, 2022, 6PM, via Zoom 

Attendees: Liz Albert, Bob Bowen, Andy Hutchinson, Chur Masors, Matt O’Brien, Mark 
Romanowsky, Dottie Semonian 
 

Previous months’ meeting minutes moved to accept Liz Albert, 2nd Bob Bowen.  Accepted. 

Festival Regatta 

 Costs for everything increasing.  Raises the question should we hold the regatta.  Raising entry 
fees may offset part of cost increases.  Also cut out some expenses, ie swag.  Member participation is 
another key factor.  Is there enough member support to hold the regatta?  The announcement for next 
week’s club meeting will stress how vital it is to attend to decide the fate of the 2022 Festival Regatta.   

Dennis McCarthy still following the progress on our “new boathouse”.  Promises to keep us posted. 

Erin McLaughlin has done everything necessary to solicit scholarship applications.  Just need wait for 
applications to arrive in the PO box. 

    

  


